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Comments: Greetings,

 

I am writing today to voice my disapproval of the proposed NPS/USFS directive concerning the regulation of

climbing on public lands. This proposal would have a direct negative impact on myself and the climbing

community at large. Climbers are on of the stalwart advocates for wilderness best practices and our input should

be taken under the highest consideration. Thank you.


